
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents of Year 12 (2023) 

On Tuesday 18 October you are invited to attend an information evening for Year 12 (2023) 
parents.  It will be held in the Edmund Rice Centre Foyer from 6.30pm to 8.30pm. 

The evening will be split into two sessions: 

1.      6.30-7.30pm – Key information for the HSC Year: 

o Welcome and pastoral support for your son in his final year - Mr McCauley (Pastoral Leader) 
o HSC policies and procedures - Mr Summerhayes (Director of Curriculum) 
o Supporting your son’s study - Mr Anderson (Director of Teaching and Learning) 
o Personalised Learning Plans and HSC Disability Provisions - Mrs Neilly (Leader of Learning – 

Diverse Learning) 
o Supporting your son’s wellbeing - Mrs Killin and Mr Missio-Spiteri (College Counsellors) 

 2.     7.30-8.30pm – Parent seminar – Elevate Education (Parent | Elevate Education): 

o The key points from the study skills seminar your son will have attended at school that day (run 
by Elevate) 

o Strategies for how the study skills can be reinforced at home 
o Time for question/answer related to study skills 

Please indicate your intention to attend by filling out the following form (this will take less than a 
minute): https://forms.office.com/r/YxpcYwcW0P 

Warm regards 

  

Tom Anderson 
Director of Teaching and Learning 

p:  02 4321 6436 
e:  tanderson@stedwards.nsw.edu.au  
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